
Dear Supervisors, 

I'm writing to let you know that I support the MCA Recommendations and Memos for the 10/13 

Special Meeting on Cannabis. 

 

As a legacy farmer with county and state permitting completed as much as possible, I urge you to 

consider the points made by MCA regarding expansion of allowable square footage, 

prioritization of existing permit holders, and waiting for data about test permits with the state 

before determining the best path forward for us all.  

 

Thanks, 

Tamara 

That Good Good Farm 

 


